
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 13th June 2025 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we looked at the different journeys that people of different faiths go on. 

In English, we wrote descriptions of either a city or seaside using similes, metaphors and 

expanded noun phrases, interviewed the dad in the story and then wrote letters about how we 

would feel if we had to move house. 

In Maths, we finished our money topic and then started turns and angles 

In Geography, we explored the city of Canterbury and came up with some facts about the city. 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Nigel and Ed for their great teamwork on their setting description with the 

use of similes and metaphors. 

Headteacher's Award: Danny for persevering and trying again even when he went wrong 

Shining Stars: Zakir, Molly, Ivy M, William 

Pupil Voice: “An angle smaller than 90 is really cute.” “That’s why it’s called an acute angle.” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Wednesday 18th June: Picnic on the Minnis – please meet on the field in front of the Minnis 

shop at 8:45ish. 

Please can children find a picture of either a landscape or cityscape that they can bring in and 

copy for their final art piece. 


